Trip to Estonia

In May we visited Estonia with Erasmus.

Our journey began on May 11 at Prague Airport. The first flight was from Prague to Frankfurt
and the second from Frankfurt to Tallinn, the capital of Estonia. When we arrived, we went to
the apartment where we were the first night. On the same day, Saturday, we went to explore
this city for the first time. The weather was not very good, so we bought dinner and went back.
In the evening we were finishing the presentation for the next day.

Sunday morning, we went back to town. It was nice weather and we went through almost the
whole old town. Then we went with the suitcases to the train station. We looked at local
markets. And then we waited for a train to Viljandi. After about two hours we started to get
off and our host families picked us up. In the evening we spent ourselves alone in our host
families.

On Monday, together with students from Suure-Jaani, we visited the local school. Individual
schools were welcomed and presented. Then there was a city tour and lunch at school. After
lunch we went to the local youth center and then went by bus to visit Viljandi. We spent the
evening with our host families again.

On Tuesday we went back to Tallinn. It was a very nice trip. We were in the Seaplane Harbor
Museum and there we also had lunch. In the afternoon we visited Creative City and had free
time. We bought souvenirs, especially delicious chocolate. Then we went back by bus.

On Wednesday was a very interesting trip to the peatbogs and Soomaa National Park. We
roasted sausages for lunch. And in the evening we went to play disgolf. It was really fun.

On Thursday we went to Valma adventure park. It was great. We had lunch there. And in the
afternoon we visited Olustvere Observatory. Where they showed us some physical laws. A
student party took place in the village of Taaksi in the evening. That was fine. We got to know
each other more.

On Friday we visited the second largest city in Estonia, Tartu. We went to the National
Museum, it was very nicely decorated. We also had lunch there. Then we had our free time.
So we visited the AHHAA Science Center and then went through the city center.

On Saturday morning we said goodbye to the hosts and took the train back to Tallinn. There
we rented bicycles and drove along the Baltic coast. When we got back, we went to lunch.
And then we went by bus to the airport. We flew to Frankfurt again. And there we waited for
the next flight to Prague. We returned to Prague around midnight.

This trip, and overall this opportunity to visit Estonia was amazing. We really enjoyed it and
gained new experience.



